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Bulletin:	14‐014	

 

 

 

Date:				October	23,	2013			 	 	
	
To:			 District	Fiscal	Directors		
	 	 	 	
From:	 Jenina	Salcedo,	Advisor,	DBAS	

Re:			 2012‐13	Annual	Revenue	Limit	

The	 2012‐13	 Annual	 Revenue	 Limit	 submission	 is	 due	 to	 the	 California	 Department	 of	 Education	 (CDE)	 on	
November	 15,	 2013.	 We	 will	 be	 using	 the	 data	 we	 have	 on	 file	 from	 your	 district’s	 latest	 Projected	 Annual	
Submission	 requested	 in	 July.	 Data	 to	 be	 submitted	 to	 the	 CDE	 include	 revenue	 limit	 adjustments	 (e.g.	
Unemployment	Insurance,	PERS,	etc.).		
	
If	 your	 district	 has	 made	 any	 changes	 since	 then,	 the	 2012‐13	 Annual	 Revenue	 Limit	 Data	 Collection	 form	 is	
attached.	Please	complete,	sign	and	return	the	data	collection	form	to	your	District	Business	Advisor,	on	or	before	
November	4,	2013.		
	
Should	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	your	Advisor:	
	
	

Kolvira	Chheng		 (408)	453‐6510		 Kolvira_Chheng@sccoe.org	
Jenina	Salcedo			 (408)	453‐6594		 Jenina_Salcedo@sccoe.org	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Please	share	this	information	as	deemed	appropriate.	
	


